
Message from the President of the Carefree 60 Home Owners Association 

Having served one year as your President and have now been reelected by the Board to serve 

another, I want to thank a few people and provide a few of my thoughts about our 

neighborhood. First, I want to thank all of you have served on the Board in the past. From 

starting fresh to clarifying parts of our CC&R’s to dealing with procedural matters of a new 

Board, the people who served on the Board and especially Don Tufts and Chuck Krause who led 

those boards are congratulated and appreciated. 

My wife, Janey and I moved into our new home six years ago and have loved living in Casa 

Montana. The environment around the neighborhood is friendly, clean and very comfortable. It 

is exactly what we were looking for when we were house hunting. I have also found that when 

dealing with complaints or suggestions you have all been courteous and helpful. 

My pledge to you is that the Board will continue to answer questions and take suggestions to 

maintain this neighborhood environment of cooperation and transparency. 

Thank you, 

John Kriekard 

 


